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UPDATE ON FINANCIAL INFORMATION  

FOR AN INDIRECT SUSBSIDIARY OF  

PACIFIC ANDES RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT LIMITED 
 

Reference is made to the Company’s announcement on 31 January 2018, the Company 

wishes to provide an update on the financial information for an indirect subsidiary of Pacific 

Andes Resources Development Limited (“PARD”).  

Such financial information is based on the management accounts, reviewed by the audit 

committee of PARD and the board of directors of PARD, which information has not been 

audited or reviewed by the auditors of PARD and may, therefore, be subject to change, and in 

no way represents the consolidated financial performance of the Company. 

In relation to the Company’s indirect subsidiary, PARD, during the year ended 28 September 

2017, the Company’s principal subsidiaries recorded a combined unaudited turnover of 

HK$225 million (approximately US$28.9 million), representing a decrease of 8% from 

HK$244 million (approximately US$31.2 million) for the financial year ended 28 September 

2016. EBITDA decreased from HK$11 million (approximately US$1.4 million) for the 

financial year ended 28 September 2016 to loss of HK$12.5 million (approximately US$1.6 

million) for the financial year ended 28 September 2017. The combined loss before tax was 

HK$42.6 million (approximately US$5.5 million) for the financial year ended 28 September 

2017 as compared to HK$34.5 million (approximately US$4.4 million) for the financial year 

ended 28 September 2016. The substantial loss for the year ended 28 September 2017 was 

due to the fuel and repair costs for certain transportation vessels. 

 

The Company will announce further updates as material developments arise. 
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